
 
 
 

CITY COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

MAY 18, 2024 
PUBLIC WORKS COMPLEX 
28625 SW BOBERG ROAD 
WILSONVILLE, OREGON 

 
 

Public Works Complex Grand Opening & Ribbon Cutting 
May 18, 2024 

11:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that members of the Wilsonville City Council will attend a 
ribbon-cutting ceremony to celebrate the official grand opening of the new Public Works 
Complex located at 28625 SW Boberg Road. The ceremony will begin at 11:00 a.m., 
followed by self-guided tours of the new facility ending at 2:00 p.m. Although a quorum 
of the Wilsonville City Council will be present for the event, this is not a City Council 
meeting, and the Council will take no deliberations towards any decisions. 
 
Anyone desiring more information regarding this notice may contact the Delora Kerber, 
Public Works Director by emailing kerber@ci.wilsonville.or.us or calling 503-570-1542. 

mailto:kerber@ci.wilsonville.or.us

